
SPECIAL
DATES 

Sherman shoe
boxes to be brought
to school by or
before 22nd
November

8th-26th
November- Food
drive for Leopards
Rock community
school- More
details to follow

*Please note school
will be open this
Thanskgiving.

PRESCHOOL NEWS
N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 1  N E W S L E T T E R

Birthdays

1st November- Ms Francesca 
12th November- Ms Marlize

Reminders

We are excited to begin another exciting month.
We hope everyone enjoyed their mid-term break.
We are starting this November with some great

themes. Our themes this month are seasons,
Weather and clouds and thanksgiving. 

Hello November!

- Please remember to pack an extra face mask 
- As the sunny days continue please pack a sun hat
and sunscreen for your child 
- Please remember to send a pair of indoor shoes 
- Please label all belongings of your child such as
water bottles, hats etc.


